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February 11, 2020 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

27
th

 Floor 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: LIEN 

Board File No. EB-2019-0159 

Enbridge Gas Inc.’s 2021 Dawn-Parkway System Expansion Project 

Willms & Shier Environmental Lawyers LLP is counsel for the Low-Income Energy Network 

(“LIEN”).  LIEN sought eligibility to intervene in the Board’s proceeding relating to 

Enbridge Gas Inc.’s application for approval of its 2021 Dawn-Parkway System Expansion 

Project in so far as it related to the portion of Enbridge’s application seeking approval of 

Enbridge’s Integrated Resource Planning (IRP) Proposal for future projects.   

We understand from the Board’s Procedural Order No. 1 that the Board will hold a separate 

proceeding relating to Enbridge’s IRP Proposal for future projects.   

Given this: 

 LIEN will seek eligibility to intervene and for a cost award in this future IRP Proposal 

proceeding 

 LIEN has no comments on the Board’s draft Issues List or scope of the hearing in this 

proceeding, and  

 LIEN asks that the Board continue to include LIEN on all correspondence in this proceeding, 

as LIEN will continue to monitor this proceeding in the event that issues relevant to LIEN’s 

mandate may arise.   
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Yours truly, 

 
Matt Gardner 
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